
Association News

APSA Study of Congress

Two more studies have been published in the
Association's Study of Congress Project. The
first is an article by the Director of the Study,
Ralph K. Huitt. It is entitled, "White House
Channels to the Hill," and appeared in the
Proceedings of the Academy of Political Sci-
ence (Vol. 32, No. 1, 1975). A second publica-
tion is by the Associate Director of the Project,
Robert L. Peabody. It is a book entitled
Leadership in Congress: Stability, Succession
and Change and is published by Little Brown.

tions again met. The meeting provided officers
an opportunity to discuss mutual concerns in
conducting state and regional associations as
well as ways in which the organizations can be
strengthened.

PS is publishing its annual list of state and
regional political science associations including
organizations, officers, publications, and meet-
ings in this issue. Further information as well as
additions or corrections to the list will be
appreciated.

Regional and State
Political Science Associations

At the 1975 Annual Meeting of the Associa-
tion, officers of the state and regional associa-

Detailed information on activities and meetings
of state and regional associations for the past
and forthcoming conference section of PS will
also be most welcome.

Associations Officers Publications Meetings

Midwest Political Science
Association

National Capital Area
Political Science
Association

New England Political
Science Association

Northeastern Political
Science Association

Northern California
Political Science
Association

President: Norton Long, Univer-
sity of Missouri, St. Louis

President-Elect: Samuel Krislov,
University of Minnesota

Vice President: John Bibby, Uni-
versity of Wisconsin, Milwaukee

Secretary-Treasurer: Morton J.
Frisch, Northern Illinois
University

President: Charles R. Dechert,
Catholic University

1st Vice President: A. Lee
Fritschler, American University

2nd Vice President: Eleanor
Feldbaum, University of
Maryland

Secretary-Treasurer: Walter E.
Beach, American Political
Science Association

President: George T. Little,
University of Vermont

President-Elect: David Lowen-
thal, Boston College

Secretary-Treasurer: Gerald J.
Grady, University of Massachu-
setts, Amherst

President: Marvin Maurer,
Monmouth College

1st Vice President: Peter Breit,
University of Hartford

2nd Vice President: Stephen
Koff, Syracuse University

Secretary-Treasurer: Gerald J.
Grady, University of Massa-
chusetts, Amherst

President: Kenneth Neary,
Cabrillo College

Vice President: Sister Roberta M.
Williams, Holy Names College

Secretary-Treasurer: John M.
Selig, City College of San
Francisco

AMERICAN JOURNAL OF
POLITICAL SCIENCE

CAPSULE
Association Newsletter

Morris J. Levitt, Howard
University, Editor

DIRECTORY OF
MEMBERS (Survey of
New England Departments
of Political Science)

POLITY
Peter Fliess, University of

Massachusetts, Editor

April 29-May 1, 1976
Pick-Congress Hotel
Chicago, Illinois

April 3, 1976
Catholic University

April 9-10, 1976
New England Center

for Continuing Edu-
cation

Durham, New
Hampshire

22 PS Winter 1976

https://doi.org/10.1017/S0030826900609578 Published online by Cambridge University Press

https://doi.org/10.1017/S0030826900609578



